
 

 

 

Freshmen—your Save around Coupon book sales have begun!  See Mrs. Sattan in room 218 or Mrs. Cornelius 

in 207 for the books.  This is a great way to earn some money for you and get great coupons to local 

businesses.   

 

Attn: All Students:  Prom season will be here shortly.  Prom bids will go on sale shortly, and you will not be 

able to buy a bid or take a date if either of you owe a main office or library obligation.  Please take care of this 

today, go to the main office of your grade to check if you think you owe anything.  Please do not jeopardize not 

being able to go to the prom. 

 

There is a mandatory, Sr. Trip parent/student meeting on Monday, March 14th at 7:00 in the auditorium for 

anyone going on the Sr. trip.  Please check your schedule if you work, and have it changed so you can attend 

this meeting, it is mandatory for everyone.   

 

The Art Club will be meeting on Thursday 3/17, at 2:20 in the auditorium. 

 

Attention all students: there will be a Southern Ice Skating Night on Thursday, March 24th from 6:15-

8:15 at Winding River Skating Rink!  There is no school the next day!  Discounted pre-sale tickets will be 

available during all lunches from March 17th – March 24th.  You can also pay at the door.  If you have 

any questions, please see Ms. Posch or Mr. Strada. 

 

Reminder, there is an informational meeting after school today in 9-14 for dancers and workers for this 

weekend’s Dance Marathon. 
 

Ski Passes:  Any honor roll student who did not pick up their ski pass for the 1st MP, please stop by the main office of 

your grade level today.  After March 15th, we will no longer be giving them out. 

 

Spit Week is coming March 7-13.  Show off your Ram Pride by participating in the following theme dress days: 

 

Thursday- Superhero Day 

Friday- Black and Gold Day 

 

There will be a Southern Regional Jazz Fest on Friday, March 18th at 5:00 in the Echle Auditorium.  Tickets 

will be available at the door, $10.00 for Adults, $5.00 for students and seniors.  Food will also be available for 

purchase.  Come out and see the best middle and high school jazz bands from Southern NJ.    

 

Attention girls going on the senior trip!  The vintage hut has shorts on sale this week, two for the price of 

one. That means two pair for one dollar. Save your cash for spending money for the trip by checking out 

all the styles we have to offer. Come in during your lunch to shop our new styles in room 210 in the 11/12 

building.(If you do not have the money don't let that stop you from shopping the store is for everyone 

regardless of ability to pay.)  PS we have some great tops too. 
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The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep classes this spring.  

Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or 

evening sessions are being offered. 
 


